HM 01 24
Minutes of the Highways Committee meeting held on Wednesday 24th January 2024
at 6.45p.m. in the Village Centre.
	Present: Cllrs Moody, Blundell, Picot and Maines.
	In attendance: The Clerk.
1. Apologies:
None
   
2. Declarations of Interest		
None

3. HIP Update
It was noted that no response has been received from Kent Highways since the submission of the HIP plan despite numerous chasing emails. It was resolved to send a further email with a 2 week deadline to respond ahead of contacting the Chief Executive of Kent Highways.
4. A21 Consultation
The Highways committee reviewed TFL’s A21 Road safety improvement scheme and fully support the new proposal. They will make a recommendation to full council to respond to the consultation to confirm full support of the proposal.

 	The meeting closed at 19.56

Signed………………………………………………………………………….Chairman


Date………………………………………………………………………………………
